
Improved Sidewalks Equals Better Access



Throughout Minneapolis, there are many miles of
sidewalks and thousands of curb cuts. While
many of them are in good shape, there are plenty
that need to be made new again to enhance
access and increase safety for wheelchairs, other
mobility devices, strollers, and walkers alike.

Minneapolis is more than willing to fix sidewalks
and curb cuts; they just need to know where the
deficiencies are located. A cohesive effort can be
the force behind repairing our beloved pathways.

That is why “Minneapolis Sidewalk Repair
Hunters” was founded. The movement is a place
to help find, report, and talk about where the city
should enhance inaccessible areas. We will then
relay the inadequacies to the city to start the
process of fixing them.

We invite you to join us in this community-led
effort!




Find ~ Snap ~ Report



Join our Facebook group!

When out in the community, keep an eye out 

Jot down the address and a brief description of
the problem area. Take a picture also to 

Create a post within the group or email us with
all the details of the sidewalk or curb cut that is
in question.

Here is what you can do:
 

       for insufficient sidewalks and curb cuts.

      provide a visualization.

For more information about this project

            www.mplssrh.org

            msack9@gmail.com 
 

            facebook.com/groups/sidewalkhunters
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